
From: Charlotte Seiler <Charlotte.Seiler@chicagocopa.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 5:11 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Cynthia Erno <Cynthia.Erno@chicagocopa.org> 

Subject: Notification of Gift Received 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

During a virtual Lead Homicide Investiation training, the presenter from Public Agency Training Council 

mentioned he would send COPA training attendees coins to commemorate the completion of the class. 

He did not specify what kind of coins or if this was anything of value. 

  

After completion of training, I received 23 nickles encased in coin covers. There was not any 

communication included in the envelope. 

  

The coins will be sent back to the presenter with a note explaining why we can accept the coins. 

  

  

  

  

Charlotte Seiler 

Director, Training and Professional Development 

Civilian Office of Police Accountability (COPA) 

1615 W. Chicago Avenue, 5th Floor 

Chicago, IL 60622 

  

www.chicagocopa.org 

  

  

http://www.chicagocopa.org/
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